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11.12.24 

Staffing Update 

 

Dear Parents, 

After many dedicated years of teaching at St Giles’ and St George’s, Miss Lunt has made the decision to 

embrace new career opportunities and will be leaving us at the end of this term. We understand that the 

change of a teacher for any child can be difficult and we have worked hard to find a replacement for Miss 

Lunt who will continue the high standards of care she shows to every child.  

Miss Austin will take over the teaching of Miss Lunt’s class from January, she will be spending time over 

the next two weeks getting to know the children and meeting parents. Due to the age of the children in 

Reception we have not yet shared this news with them as we know it may be unsettling. We have decided to 

share this news with you first so you can prepare your children in the way you feel best. The children are 

used to lots of different adults working with them and they have all already met Miss Austin but we will 

wait until the end of next week before telling the children that Miss Lunt is leaving. 

Miss Austin is hoping to meet some of you today in parent meetings. We will share her picture and 

information on class dojo at the end of this week. If you have any concerns regarding this change of staff 

for your child, please make an appointment to speak to with either myself or Miss Lunt. 

We wish Miss Lunt all the best for her future and thank her for her years of dedication. 

Yours sincerely  

    

 

Mrs C Pointon 

Headteacher 

  


